
 

 

 

Monday, 07 February 2011 

 

 

 

 

Dear Students,       

 

 

The University of Edinburgh PG Virtual Open Week — MSc in High Performance Computing 

 

As you may know, EPCC at the University of Edinburgh offers a 1-year taught postgraduate Masters Degree, the 

MSc in High Performance Computing (HPC). This well-established programme provides an excellent grounding 

in HPC technologies and their practical application. It will appeal to all students from physical sciences, 

computer science, engineering and mathematics who have a keen interest in computing and would like to learn 

about HPC and parallel programming. 

 

A NUMBER OF PSAS STUDENTSHIPS ARE EXPECTED TO BE AVAILABLE FOR ELIGIBLE 

UK/EU STUDENTS. Full details will be available early in 2011. These studentships will be awarded on the 

basis of academic merit. 

 

The MSc website (www.epcc.ed.ac.uk/msc) tells you quite a lot about the MSc in HPC, and a little about the 

University and the City of Edinburgh. We would be delighted if you would accept an invitation to the 

Postgraduate Virtual Open Week from the 21
st
 to the 25

th
 Feb 2011.  

 

This would give you an opportunity to join us in live chat rooms and virtual spaces where you can see some of 

what the University of Edinburgh and EPCC have to offer, discuss career opportunities, and also to talk to some 

of our staff and current students about studying the MSc in HPC in Edinburgh.   

 

We offer two sessions for the MSc in HPC during the PG Virtual Open Week: 

 

Monday 21 Feb 14:00 -15:00 GMT 

Thursday 24 Feb 12:00-13:00 GMT 

 

In addition, there will be a number of ‘drop-in’ sessions throughout the week hosted by some of our student 

service departments, including Visa & Immigration, Accommodation, Careers and Scholarships & Finance. 

 

For further information and to book your place, please visit the following website: 

http://www.ed.ac.uk/studying/postgraduate/open-day/virtual-open-week 

 

Please note that spaces are limited. Register as soon as possible for scheduled events to avoid disappointment. 

Booking will close on Monday 14th February. 

 

As a world leading HPC training centre, we are always keen to talk to potential students. We hope you can join 

the Virtual Open Day to talk to us about any aspects of applying for the MSc in HPC.   

 

If you have any questions about the MSc in HPC, we will of course be happy to address them.  The best way is 

by talking to us; but do please feel free to contact us if you need advice more pressingly. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Dr Judy Hardy 
MSc in HPC Director of Studies 

TEL: +44 (0)131 651 7067  

EMAIL:  msc@epcc.ed.ac.uk 

WEB: www.epcc.ed.ac.uk/msc 

 

 


